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Analysis of the Soviet Union, 1947-1991The Rise and Fall of the The
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Code of Federal Regulations Provides key documents used to analyze and
explain the intentions and capability of the Soviet Union to US
policymakers.
United States-Vietnam Relations, 1945-1967 Why did the Soviet economic
system fall apart? Did the economy simply overreach itself through
military spending? Was it the centrally-planned character of Soviet
socialism that was at fault? Or did a potentially viable mechanism
come apart in Gorbachev's clumsy hands? Does its failure mean that
true socialism is never economically viable? The economic dimension is
at the very heart of the Russian story in the twentieth century.
Economic issues were the cornerstone of soviet ideology and the soviet
system, and economic issues brought the whole system crashing down in
1989-91. This book is a record of what happened, and it is also an
analysis of the failure of Soviet economics as a concept.
The Code of Federal Regulations of the United States of America This
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compelling volume tackles the topic of the classified files that
government agencies choose not to release under the terms of the
Freedom of Information Act. Many of these documents supposedly cannot
be found or are Top Secret files that the agencies admit exist but
that they have decided to keep the public from seeing. The reason for
the "missing" files is to stop the truth about some of the world's
greatest conspiracies from ever becoming known, such as the Roswell
UFO crash, the JFK assassination, Project MKUltra (the CIA's mind
control operation), and a secret U.S. base on the moon.
Pride and Power Originally published in 1977, this selection of
documents is carefully arranged and edited to illustrate the main
characteristics of the British system of government during a period of
extensive constitutional and administrative change. The intention is
to give students a direct knowledge of the basic materials upon which
the study of British government is founded, and to demonstrate the
vitality and significance of primary sources to which the student
often has little access or guidance. Since the material is drawn
principally from the late 1960s and the early 1970s, constitutional
and governmental developments at this time are well documented. This
volumes filled a clear gap in the field and will even today, not only
be an invaluable complement to existing textbooks on this period, but
may be used by teachers to complement their own courses and lectures.
The book is aimed at students in universities and all institutions of
higher and further education for courses on British government and
politics, British public administration and British constitutional
history.
The Secret Encounter
Hearings on the Proper Classification and Handling of Government
Information Involving the National Security and H. R. 9853
Spies, Wiretaps, and Secret Operations: An Encyclopedia of American
Espionage [2 volumes]
Government Procurement, 1956
The CIA and the Media
Code of Federal Regulations, Title 14
Nomination of William E. Colby, Hearing , 93-1, on Nomination of
William E. Colby to be Director of Central Intelligence, July 2, 20,
and 25, 1973 Top Secret/Majic is the result of nuclear physicist and
renowned UFO investigator Stanton T. Friedman's twenty-one year search
for the truth about the mysterious Operation Majestic 12, President
Truman's top-secret UFO investigation team. In this updated edition of
his landmark book, he tells the incredible tale of the July, 1947
recovery of a crashed flying saucer near Roswell, New Mexico, and the
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establishment by President Truman of a truly all-star cast to deal
with the saucer and its non-human inhabitants. The first four
Directors of Central Intelligence, the first Secretary of Defense, and
several outstanding scientists and military leaders were part of the
team. Through painstaking research and startling evidence?including
documents that have never before been published?Friedman effectively
exposes the U.S. government's biggest-kept secret: a fifty-eight year
UFO cover-up.
Breakdown
Report of the Congressional Committees Investigating the Iran-Contra
Affair "A selection of 41 National Intelligence Estimates on Soviet
strategic capabilities and intentions from the 1950s until
1983"--Foreword.
Alleged Assassination Plots Involving Foreign Leaders Investigates
alleged communist infiltration and espionage in the GPO.
To Save Her Life A comprehensive two-volume overview and analysis of
all facets of espionage in the American historical experience,
focusing on key individuals and technologies. • Includes over 750
entries in chronologically organized sections, covering important
spies, spying technologies, and events • Written by an expert team of
contributing scholars from a variety of fields within history and
political science • Provides a chronology of key events related to the
use of espionage by the United States or by enemies within our borders
• A glossary of key espionage terms • An extensive bibliography of
print and electronic resources for further reading • Photos of key
individuals plus maps of geographical locations and military
engagements where espionage played an important role
Top Secret/Majic
Executive Privilege, Secrecy in Government, Freedom of Information
American Orientalism Douglas Little explores the stormy American
relationship with the Middle East from World War II through the war in
Iraq, focusing particularly on the complex and often inconsistent
attitudes and interests that helped put the United States on a
collision course with radical Islam early in the new millennium. After
documenting the persistence of "orientalist" stereotypes in American
popular culture, Little examines oil, Israel, and other aspects of
U.S. policy. He concludes that a peculiar blend of arrogance and
ignorance has led American officials to overestimate their ability to
shape events in the Middle East from 1945 through the present day, and
that it has been a driving force behind the Iraq war. For this updated
third edition, Little covers events through 2007, including a new
chapter on the Bush Doctrine, demonstrating that in many important
ways, George W. Bush's Middle Eastern policies mark a sharp break with
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the past.
Small-business Participation in Government Procurement, 1957 Considers
legislation to require Federal departments and agencies to publish
unclassified information and regulations. a. Justice Dept study "Is a
Congressional Committee Entitled To Demand and Receive Information and
Papers from the President and the Heads of Departments Which They Deem
Confidential, in the Public Interest?" (p. 63-146). b. "Demands of
Congressional Committees for Executive Papers" by Herman Wolkinson,
Federal Bar Association, published in the Federal Bar Journals of
Apr., July, and Oct., 1949 (p. 147-270). c. "Subcommittee on
Constitutional Rights Survey of Withholding of Information from
Congress" memos and summary analysis prepared by subcom staff (p.
287-428). d. "Congressional Power of Investigation" Committee Print
No. 83-99, prepared by the Legislative Reference Service of the
Library of Congress Feb. 9, 1954 (p. 447-513). Includes the following
documents.
Documents on Contemporary British Government: Volume 1, British
Government and Constitutional Change Only one man can keep her and her
baby safe in this classic book of heart-stopping suspense by New York
Times bestselling author Linda Castillo! Originally published as The
Phoenix Encounter in 2003. Agent Robert Davidson never recovered from
the horror of watching the woman he loved die in a war-ravaged
country. But he thought he could handle returning to Rebelia on a
mission. Only nothing could have prepared him for the shock of finding
Lily still alive—with a child. With Lily’s and her son’s life in
danger, Robert must set aside his jealousy—and desire—in order to
protect her and the boy. Except there is one more secret yet to be
revealed—which will change Roberts’s life forever.
Foreign Relations of the United States This collection of essays by
leading experts seeks to explore what lessons for the exploitation and
management of secret intelligence might be drawn from a variety of
case studies ranging from the 1920s to the ‘War on Terror’. Long
regarded as the ‘missing dimension’ of international history and
politics, public and academic interest in the role of secret
intelligence has continued to grow in recent years, not least as a
result of controversy surrounding the terrorist attacks on the United
States on September 11 2001. Intelligence, Crises and Security
addresses a range of themes including: crisis management, covert
diplomacy, intelligence tradecraft, counterterrorism, intelligence
‘overload’, intelligence in relation to neutral states, deception, and
signals intelligence. The work breaks new ground in relation to
numerous key international episodes and events, not least as a result
of fresh disclosures from government archives across the world. This
book was previously published as a special issue of Intelligence and
National Security.
Cosmic Top Secret John Ferris' work in strategic and intelligence
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history is widely praised for its originality and the breadth of its
research. At last his major pioneering articles are now available in
this one single volume. In Intelligence and Strategy these essential
articles have been fundamentally revised to incorporate new evidence
and information withheld by governments when they were first
published. This volume reshapes the study of communications
intelligence by tracing Britain's development of cipher machines
providing the context to Ultra and Enigma, and by explaining how
British and German signals intelligence shaped the desert war. The
author also explains how intelligence affected British strategy and
diplomacy from 1874 to 1940 and world diplomacy during the 1930s and
the Second World War. Finally he traces the roots for contemporary
intelligence, and analyzes intelligence and the RMA as well as the
role of intelligence in the 2003 Gulf War. This volume ultimately
brings new light to our understanding of the relations between
intelligence, strategy and diplomacy between the end of the 19th
century and the beginning of the 21st century.
Rough Guide to Conspiracy Theories, The (3rd)
Unconditional Democracy
Government Secrecy
Stalinism Revisited Fully revised and updated, The Rough Guide to
Conspiracy Theories sorts the myths from the realities, the
allegations from the explanations and the paranoid from the probable.
Who might be trying to convince us that climate change is or isn't
real? What is the truth behind the death of Osama bin Laden and is he
still alive? When did the CIA start experimenting with mind control?
Where is the HAARP installation and did it have anything to do with
the Japanese tsunami disaster? Why is surveillance in our cities and
online so widespread and what are the real benefits? This definitive
guide to the world's most controversial conspiracies wanders through a
maze of sinister secrets, suspicious cover-ups hidden agendas and
clandestine operations to explore all these questions - and many many
more. Now available in PDF format.
CIA Information Act Deals with the period of takeover and of 'high
Stalinism' in Eastern Europe (1945–1955). These years are considered
to be fundamentally characterized by institutional and ideological
transfers based upon the premise of radical transformism and of
cultural revolution. Both a balance-sheet and a politico-historical
synthesis that reflects the archival and thematic novelties which came
about in the field of communism studies after 1989.
CIA's Analysis of the Soviet Union, 1947-1991 The difficult mission of
a regime change: Toshio Nishi gives an account of how America
converted the Japanese mindset from war to peace following World War
II.
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The Rise and Fall of the The Soviet Economy In a compelling new book,
the Washington Times defense and national security reporter blows the
lid off the U.S. Intelligence community's failure to prevent the
September 11 attacks.
Intelligence and Strategy
Top Secret Government Archives
Intelligence and the Law
Freedom of Information and Secrecy in Government "Members of the
Guatemalan army abducted Maritza Urrutia after she took her son to
school one morning in 1992. [book title] describes her ordeal. After
days of interrogation and torture, Maritza was ultimately spared
because her family was able to contact influential intermediaries,
including [author], who was in Guatemala working for the Catholic
Church's Human Rights Office. Here [author] brings to life the players
who achieved Maritza's release: the church, the U.S. State Department,
the U.S. Congress, numerous NGOs, guerrilla groups, politicians,
students, and the media. The book is a study of the complex and often
cruel politics of human rights, and its themes reverberate from
Guatemala to Guantánamo to Iraq."--Back cover.
Security -- Government Printing Office
Intentions and Capabilities The story of Iraq is one of resistance. In
this groundbreaking study, Johan Franzen offers a contextual modern
history of the country, its creation and its struggle for sovereignty.
Iraq's contemporary history is a tale of a diverse people thrown
together into a nation-state by imperialist statecraft. From the
state's inception as a League of Nations mandate in the 1920s, through
wars, coups and revolutions, Iraqis have always resisted foreign
domination. But the country, propelled by the quest for power, intense
national pride and a zeal for sovereignty, was catapulted along a
trajectory of violence. On one side stood imperialism, seeking to
control Iraq for its own ends. Facing it, Iraqis of varying
nationalist groups tried to rid the country of foreign meddling and
steer a course of self-determination. Pride and Power offers in-depth
analysis of the most important events, decisions and processes that
led Iraq down this path. Based on extensive research of primary
sources, both Iraqi and Western, the book unravels the complexity of
Iraq's political history. It is essential reading for anyone
interested in the international relations of the Middle East or in
understanding the rich history of Iraq, from its foundation to the
present.
The CIA Under Harry Truman The Code of Federal Regulations is the
codification of the general and permanent rules published in the
Federal Register by the executive departments and agencies of the
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Federal Government.
Use of Polygraphs as "lie Detectors" by the Federal Government
U.S. Government Information Policies and Practices--the Pentagon
Papers
Intermediate Report of the Committee on Government Operations
Intelligence, Crises and Security According to one of Jon King's key
witnesses - a former US Army Special Operations expert who has run
covert military operations with the CIA, and who once held the highest
security clearance in NATO, Cosmic Top Secret - the British and US
governments are fully aware that at least one extraterrestrial
civilization is currently visiting our planet. There are many other
witness testimonies, both civilian and military, that point to a
similar conclusion. Here Jon King collates and extrapolates the inside
information available to him to present a startling and dramatic case
for this exposive assertion.
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